
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
NFRS Decision Record Number: 55 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 

Decision taken 
The PFCC has taken the decision to agree to the variation to the PPE contract currently held with 
Bristol Uniforms for the inclusion of a rescue jacket per fire fighter. The annual cost is projected to 
be £42,558.48, however this will be subject to annual CPI and an annual headcount of firefighters. 
Over the remaining 6 years of contract the value to be added is £261,000 (+ CPI annual increase).  
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
  
 
 
 
Stephen Mold 
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
20/05/2021 
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